
Before You 
Register!Before you register!

Memo
To: PREP Parents 

From: Religious Ed Office 

Thank you for taking your <me to read about our PREP changes BEFORE you register! We 
are approaching the 2020-2021 year with a Parent Partnership emphasis. Helping your 
child grow in his/her faith includes both parish and family. 

Monday evening and the Family Catechesis Programs will run the same as this year. 

         * Mondays: September through April 6:00- 7:15 pm 
                               Evenings when parent aTends with child will be scheduled 

         * Family: Once a month on a Sunday aUer the 9:30 am Mass (10:30-12:30)    
                          With assignments to complete between mee<ngs 

Summer however is changing slightly. Each session, June and August, will con<nue to 
run for 8 days (2 weeks Monday- Thursday) but our <me will be 8:30 am un<l 12:00 pm. 
Along with these classroom sessions, families will be expected to par:cipate in 3 of 7 
scheduled Summer Family In-Parish Events. No Sunday class sessions will be scheduled. 
In-Parish Events are aTended with your children and will be offered at varied <mes 
(Friday evening, Saturday morning or aUernoon, Sundays, weeknight) to allow for 
flexibility in your busy schedules. Registra<on for these events will open this summer. 
Families with students in grades 1-6 may replace one event by comple<ng and returning 
the Liturgical year chapters found in the back of their students’ textbook.  

For ques<ons or more informa<on please email or call: 

Cindy Krebs, Director 
302-239-7100 OR dre@smachurch.com
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